
 
 
 
April 26, 2023  
 
Dear Senator Roberts,  
 
As a non-profit organization advocating for the use of medical cannabis in animals, the Veterinary 
Cannabis Society is concerned about the recent amendments proposed by you to SB23-271. Your 
proposal to lower the amount of THC in full-spectrum CBD products to 1.7mg per serving size and 
5mg per container would be detrimental to the CBD industry and could potentially remove access 
to millions of people who rely on CBD products for their health.  
 
We understand that the purpose of forming the state-appointed task force nearly a year ago was to 
make recommendations based on scientific evidence. However, we believe that the amendments 
you proposed do not comply with that intention. The recommended amount of THC in full-
spectrum CBD products should be based on sound scientific research, and we urge you to 
reconsider your proposal.  
 
Lowering the amount of THC in CBD products may have unintended consequences, including 
limiting the effectiveness of the products for those who need them the most. As a non-profit 
organization advocating for the use of medical cannabis in animals, we strongly believe that any 
amendments to SB23-271 should be grounded in scientific evidence and aimed at improving access 
to safe and effective CBD products.  
 
We urge you to reconsider these amendments and work with us to ensure that medical cannabis, 
including full-spectrum CBD products, remains accessible to those who need it most. Thank you for 
your attention to this matter.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Charles Lozow, Esq. 
Chairman, VCS Advocacy Committee 
info@veterinarycannabissociety.org 
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